CELEBRATE A BABY’S
2050c0« JOURNEY INTO FAITH «20c0»

Baptisms during the Covid-19 pandemic will be celebrated privately
outside of mass at this time. Once we return to our full mass schedule,
baptisms will be scheduled during mass within the Tri-Parish over a
specific weekend, considering exceptions. We also understand that

schedules may not work with our suggested weekend baptism dates.

PLEASE CONTACT CYNTHIA CAMPBELL, TRI-PARISH SECRETARY, TO
SCHEDULE AND WITH QUESTIONS.
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